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Dear Alumni and Friends,

The COVID-19 pandemic has
made it abundantly clear that
lawyers — good lawyers —

are needed more than ever

to address the daunting legal
challenges of our time. And the
reality is that philanthropy is vital
for us to effectively train students
who will help unravel complex
legal issues throughout society.

Last fiscal year, over 350 more
alumni and friends gave to
the school than the year before. Our progress is exciting, and
necessary, given the continued decline in state support of
Berkeley Law.

Joining our donor community helps us attract top students,
recruit and retain an exceptional faculty, expand our remarkable
clinical program, and support our public mission. Sustaining our
excellence and maximizing our potential takes commitment,
energy, and financial resources.

We are grateful for your support, and hope that you help fuel
our momentum by contributing to this year’s annual campaign,
so we can continue Berkeley Law’s important work. Generous
donors make a huge difference in making this possible.

Your gift. Your impact. Our thanks.

Warm Regards,

Thwin

Erwin Chemerinsky
Dean and Jesse H. Choper Distinguished Professor of Law
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